<DEBTOR NAME>

<ADDR(1)>

<ADDR(2)>

<ADDR(3)>

<ADDR(4)>

<ADDR(5)>

<DATE>

<PRODUCT REFERENCE>
<ACCOUNT_NUMBER >
<UMR>
Dear <SALUTATION>,
With reference to your recent set up of a direct debit with <YOUR ORGANISATION >, I am writing to inform you of your Unique Mandate Reference (UMR) number: <UMR>. All new AIB direct debits will carry a UMR. This number is unique to the direct debit that you have mandated, and it will be submitted unchanged for each subsequent collection presented on your payment account.
Please keep this letter and the UMR in a safe place and quote the UMR when contacting <YOUR ORGANISATION> with any transaction queries relating to your <PRODUCT>
<ORGANISATION DEPT/BRANCH>

<SALUTATION>

_____________________

<ORGANISATION_MANAGER_NAME>

< ORGANISATION_MANAGER _TITLE>
